step carefully

Robert Drummond

Thu 2019-08-01 1:16 PM

To: Nixon, Scott <snixon@postmedia.com>

Hi Scott! Another contribution for Letter to Editor

Over this past winter, due to questionable construction, the hand rails on the front steps at the town hall-library lossened. To correct this, umpity thousand dollars were spent ripping out the old steps and several feet of the "patio stones" behind them. The steps instead of being full width of the plaza, have become four smaller sets with three small flower beds between them. The problem with shaky hand rails has been addressed by(at least at this writing Thursday August 1) DOING AWAY WITH THEM COMPLETELY!!!

I wonder how long it will take before someone takes a tumble and sues, claiming unsafe stairway due to no hand rails?

Robert Drummond

TO MAYOR FINCH

THIS LETTER WAS PRINTED IN THE TA

AUG T. SINCETHEN I HAVE HAD'S PEOPLE

COMPLAIN OF NO HAND RAILS FOR NEAR

COMPLAIN OF WONDER WHAT IT BELIEVE

MIS-STEPS. WONDER WHAT IT BELIEVE

DURING SNOW AND ICE.

RD